Franklin/North Quabbin DMH Site Board Minutes.


Location: 13 Prospect Street, Greenfield MA, 3rd floor DMH Case Management Conference Room 01301
Date: March 13, 2019
Time: 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm
Recorder: Karen Krawczyk 
Attendees:  Karen Krawczyk, Cheryl Pascucci, Judi Fonsh, Heidi Streeter, JP Hennessey, Mark Williams 

 Unable to attend:  Luisa Plump. Resigned as of March 13, 2019: Levin Schwartz, Deb Neubauer

 Next Meeting date/time:  April 10, 2019 
	Topic
	Discussion
	Assignment/Task
	Point Person 
	Notes

	Resignation of board members
Baystate Franklin Medical Center Health Care Summit
BayState Greenfield Psychiatric Unit Plan to close in 2 years.
ACCS and MASS Rehab
CSO SAMHSA Grant

BHCP and Innovative Care Partners

Homelessness in Greenfield
Project for the Site Board?
	Levin Schwartz resigned from the DMH site board, he recommended a social worker who works with him at the Franklin County House of Corrections.  

Deb Neubauer is leaving the Opioid Task Force and will be working as a Social worker at the Franklin County House of Corrections. She has resigned from the DMH Site Board.  

Cheryl organized a Population Heath Summit: Pain, Suffering and Medication Assisted Treatment. Representatives from Mental Health and Substance Abuse programs, social service agencies, family members, Peer workers and hospital staff to examine best practices and next steps for our community. The event was well attended and highlighted there are additional resources being added however there are still gaps in our health care system. Franklin Medical Center is going to start a bridging treatment program for Opioid Use Disorder which will include offering patients Medication Assisted Treatment. 
Baystate Hospitals System (Noble, Baystate Greenfield Eastspoke Unit and Baystate Springfield) announced a plan to close these units and build a new psychiatric hospital with 120 beds to serve western mass.

Heidi is in the process of seeing if she can volunteer on the Eastspoke Unit again in her role as a peer.  

Karen gave an overview of the DMH and MRC collaboration and the transition of ACCS Employment Services July 1st.  The goal is to offer clients a continuum of employment services and options in order to meet the persons specific needs and interests.  
CSO was awarded a two year grant to provide a Certified Community Behavioral Health Clinic (CCBHC) with a sustainability plan embedded in the grant. 
Karen gave an update on this. Over half of the clients enrolled in ACCS have declined enrolling with the BHCP. There is an increase in the collaboration between  ACCS clinicians and the BHCP Care Coordinators. Case load for the BHCP Care Coordinators are around 90 which makes it challenging.  
Cheryl reported that there are over 90 people who are homeless in Franklin County. Affordable housing and transportation are barriers. Various community forums have occurred to talk about this issue and problem solve.  
Judy brought up the topic of doing a Community Conversation in Greenfield. 

	. 

Reach out to the prospective member
Invite Lisa Pineo from CSO to speak at the next site board meeting

On the agenda for the next site board meeting. Karen will invite, Earl Miller, DMH Director of Recovery and Employment Services to talk about this.
	Karen
Karen

Karen


	


DMH staff: Minutes should be emailed to DMH-DL – Open Meeting Notices after they are approved by the Public Body.
